
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                  Priests: Fr. Roy Karakkattu & Fr. Kenneth Payne  

                                                     Deacon: David Curtis          
 Tel: 01494 727469   Email: info@ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org 

                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Safeguarding Rep: Eileen Williams: 07803000485  

                                                             33rd Sunday, 14th November 2021 Year B 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat      13th Nov       5.00 pm      (Vigil Mass)   

Sun     14th Nov       9.30 am      Parish Mass 

Mon    15th Nov       9.30 am     (St. Albert the Great) 
Tue     16th Nov       9.30 am      (St. Margaret of Scotland) 

Wed    17th Nov     9.30 am      (St. Elizabeth of Hungary) 

Thu     18th Nov      9.30 am     (Dedication of the Basilicas of P&P)      

Fri       19th Nov      7.00 pm     Feria 

Sat       20th Nov      5.00pm      (Vigil Mass)  

Sun      21st Nov     8.00am       Latin Mass  

                                   9.30am      Parish Mass   

Sat      13th Nov       6.15pm      (Vigil Mass) 
Sun     14th Nov       11.00am  

Wed    17th Nov       7.00pm     (St. Elizabeth of Hungary) 

Fri       19th Nov      9.30am     Feria 

Sat      20th Nov        6.15pm     (Vigil Mass)      

Sun     21st Nov       11.00 am     

Benediction:    Friday  6.30-7pm  Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Friday, After Mass     Confessions: Wednesday & Friday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Philomena Cains), Sun (Holy Souls), Mon 

(Holy Souls), Tue (Holy Souls), Wed (Holy Souls) Thu (Holy 

Souls), Fri (Holy Souls)  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Ida & Bill Walden RIP), Sun (Charles De 
Costa, Holy Souls RIP), Wed (Holy Souls), Fri (Jack & Cathy 
Cooper RIP) 

Second Collection this Weekend: The annual mandatory 

second collection for Bishop’s Maintenance Fund will be 

taken this weekend at all Masses.  

Parish Lunch at St. Aidan’s: A big thank you to Wally & 

Barry Bennett for organizing the delicious lunch last Sunday. 

The next parish lunch will be held on Sunday 19th December. 

The sign-up sheet is kept in the porch.  

New Film on Pope Francis: We are delighted to be able to 

extend a unique invitation to all members of our diocesan 

community to attend a special viewing of a brand new film 

about the life of Pope Francis, ‘Francesco.’ Made in 

collaboration with Pope Francis, this film explores his life and 

the priorities he sees as central to his Papacy. We will be 

joined by the director of the film, who will join a panel for 

Questions and Answers after the film. Please join us free of 

charge on the evening of Thursday 25th November at 6.30pm 

at our new diocesan centre, St Thomas in Northampton 

Town. For more information and to book 

visit https://northamptondiocese.org/francesco/  

Weekday Masses at St. Aidan’s: Please note that there will be 

regular Mass on every Wednesday at 7.00pm and Friday at 

9.30 am at St. Aidan’s. For all other weekday Masses, kindly 

contact Fr. Ken, if he is well and able. 

News from NYMO: On Monday, 22nd November, NYMO will 

be hosting an online discussion via Zoom on Theology of the 

Body. The session runs from 7-8.30pm, and is open to all who 

work with young people in the Church, including youth 

ministers, catechists, and volunteers. If you would like to 

attend this session, please email info@nymo.org so the Zoom 

codes can be sent to you.” 

  

Offertory Collection Last Week:           Our Lady’s: £414.75                 St. Aidan’s: 318.86                     Thank You 
                                                             

Our Lady’s Christmas Dinner: Agostino Di Falco informs that a 

Christmas Dinner has been planned for Saturday 11th December 

7.00pm at Barracuda Restaurant. It is a 3-course meal at the 

rate of £22.90, excluding drinks. Sign-up sheets are available at 

the porch. The maximum number allowed is 50. 

National Safeguarding Adults Week takes place between the 

15th and 19th November. As part of this, the Northamptonshire 

Safeguarding Adults Board is providing a week of learning 

opportunities through a series of online events which can be 

accessed. This includes a number of interesting presentations 

including modern slavery (1-2pm on 15th), cyber and fraud 

awareness (12.30-1.30pm on 17th) and professional curiosity 

(11am-12pm on 18th). The following link can be used to see 

further information and how to book a place for any of the events 

that are available that week. 

https://www.northamptonshiresab.org.uk/Pages/national-

safeguarding-adults-week.aspx 

Our Lady's Catholic School Reception 2022-2023: 

Applications for the September 2023 Reception class at Our 

Lady's Catholic School are now open. If you would like to find out 

more about what we offer, please feel free to make an 

appointment to visit our vibrant school by phoning or emailing 

the school office. Application forms are available at the back of 

church. Email: office@olschesham.co.uk   phone: 01494 726 390 
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